

Office of the Registrar UNIVERSITY OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY, LAHORE

No. Univ/Reg/PS/_115 Date: \$2.03.2021

Notification

In the light of decision made in the meeting of the Deans and Chairpersons on 02.03.2021, it is notified for information of all concerned that only the UET's official email account (@uet.edu.pk) will be used as a mean of communication by the teachers, administrative staff, CRs, GRs, and other students for any communication between them. It will help to maintain a proper track of communication to avoid any unethical issue / situation. The CRs and GRs will form the email groups of respective classes using UET's official email IDs instead of using social media groups (e.g. Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, etc.), WhatsApp, etc.

It is further notified that email communication of teachers and the students with the administrative offices of the university will only be entertained if it is made through UET's official email ID/account.

Distribution:

- Deans of all Faculties
- Chairpersons / Directors of all Teaching Departments
- Heads of all Non-Teaching Departments
- Campus Coordinators / Incharge Campuses & RCET

for wide dissemination among faculty, staff and students

Registrar

Copy to:

- 1. Secretary to Vice-Chancellor
- 2. Notice Boards